
COUNCIL       26 SEPTEMBER 2012 
 
 
SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT OF THE CABINET 
 
 
THE CABINET reports and recommends as follows:- 
 
 
4. Review of Members’ Allowances Scheme by the Independent 

Remuneration Panel 
 
That they have given consideration to the joint report before Council of 
the Chief Executive and the Executive Director of Commercial and 
Corporate Services on the outcome of the Independent Remuneration 
Panel’s Review of Members’ Allowances. 
 
The Cabinet recommended that the recommendations of the 
Independent Panel be accepted and the amendments to the scheme, 
as set out in the Panel’s report, be backdated to the start of the 
2012/2013 Financial Year, and also that the amended scheme will 
apply for the financial year 2013/2014, unless it is further reviewed. 

 


